
Obviously, at the time of this meeting, we did not know that a global COVID-19 pandemic was 
coming and that most of the events that we were planning would be cancelled.  A&M has cancelled 
Family Weekend (a 101-year-old tradition), in-person classes, in-person Muster, and Spring 
Graduation.  Still in planning at this time, Aggie Moms will be able to sell their Boutique items online 
– “Virtual Boutique”.  Maybe we will also get to have our Scholarship Fiesta. 

 

Tyler A&M Mothers’ Club General Meeting 

February 20, 2020 
 

The general meeting was held at Pollard United Methodist Church at 6:30 p.m. with approximately 25 
in attendance.  A Mini-Boutique was set up for attendees to shop for Aggie-themed items.  
Refreshments were available. 
 
At 6:40 p.m., Renee Wright, President, welcomed everyone with a “Howdy” and opened the meeting 
with a prayer. 
 
Renee introduced Paul Pausky ’78, Associate Director of Former Student Career Services.  The 
Career Center is not just a resume’ review service; it provides an assessment of an Aggie’s 
“package”.  Mr. Pausky said he tells Aggies to know why you are at A&M, to utilize the resources that 
you have already paid for (i.e. the Career Center), to manage your time well, that all jobs are temporary 
and to be prepared for the next one, and to stay ahead of technology.  He noted that internships are 
very important since 85% of companies say they hire from their interns.  In interviews, a job candidate 
should be able to tell the manager how and why they can make an impact.  Companies are looking for 
integrity, initiative, enthusiasm, confidence, motivation and leadership. See the attached Career Center 
flyer and information on Building Your Professional Network.  Mr. Pausky was given a thank-you gift 
for speaking to our club. 
 
Cara Hill, Parliamentarian, displayed the blanket that will be the featured item of the Spring Goody 

Bags. She noted that order forms are available.  There have been 63 orders so far, which includes some 
orders from another club.  There is a firm deadline of March 1st when the forms must be in her hands 
so that the blankets can be ordered.  She is taking donations of baked items and snack items to go in 
the bags. Delivery will be Monday, April 27th from 8:30 – 2:00 in College Station.   
 
Renee noted that the Scholarship Application for this year is available on our website.  It must be 
postmarked or in hand by March 1st.     
 
Aggie Mom Boutique and the accompanying BTHO Quilt Raffle will be held in College Station 
during Family Weekend April 17 - 18. Volunteers are needed to help man the booth and raffle table.  
 
Renee announced the Scholarship Fiesta will be held on May 16th at Kalico Creek, a new venue 
opening in April that we get to use free of charge.  This event has been moved from its original and 
first rescheduled dates (“third time’s the charm”).  This date in May was selected as a weekend that 
does not have a large conflict.  She encouraged Aggie Moms to invite Aggies – this is “not just an 
Aggie Mom event”.  Volunteers are needed to help with the planning and to get sponsors.  A live band 
may be too expensive, so a DJ is being considered.  The event will include a live Dessert Auction and 
a Silent Auction.  Rebecca Mohr, who is coordinating the silent auction, requested donations of items.  
“We won’t turn down anything.  No item is too small.”  Rebecca listed some of the items that we have 



already collected, noting that we will have “something for everyone”.  Donors need to fill out the 
donation form, available tonight and on Facebook.  We can provide a 501(c)(3) letter for donors. 
 
Katie Latham, Vice-President-at-Large, displayed a picture of a wine pull and asked for donations of 
wine for our Bonfire Wine Pull at the Scholarship Fiesta.  We need more than thirty bottles which will 
be marked as red or white in the wine pull.  Last year’s price for a pull was $15.  Sheila Parker made a 
motion to increase the price to $20 to increase our fundraising revenue.  Margaret Rapp seconded the 
motion, and it carried with a “Howdy”. 
 
Karyn Ard, Corresponding Secretary, reminded everyone to send in their news item, Aggie Mom 
Brags and Prayer Requests for the newsletter.   
 
Karyn is having a Scentsy Fundraiser.  Flyers are available with the details.  She will donate all 
commission from these sales to the scholarship fund.  She will also donate all the free and half-priced 
items earned to the silent auction.  This fundraiser will run through March 6th. 
 
The Nominating Committee is still working of getting officers for next year.  Please contact Renee if 
you are interested in serving.  Tracye Martin has agreed to be President next year! 
 
Katie reported that our Federation District Meeting for District 12 will be March 24th.  
 
Jan Carter announced that the Garage Sale may be March 21st or March 28th depending on the 
weather.  Cut-off date for donations will be March 7th (or two weeks before the sale) to allow Jan time 
to sort and price the items.  The best way to donate clothes is folded in a box so that they do not have 
to be washed and dried.   
 
The minutes from the general meeting held on November 21st, the Christmas Dinner held on 
December 5th, and the general meeting held on January 16th were available.  With no corrections, 
Margaret Rapp made a motion to approve the three sets of minutes.  The motion was seconded by 
Karyn Ard, and it carried with a “Howdy”.  These minutes stand approved as distributed. 
 

Tracye Martin, VP – Membership, and Karyn held door prize drawings.  Three prizes were given out. 
 
Some new Aggie Moms present were recognized. 
 
The meeting was concluded at 8:00 p.m. 
 
(Minutes by Jessica Knowles, Recording Secretary) 
 








